
TAPE FOR WEEK OF NOV. 15

THIS IS CONGRESSMAN NICK RAHALL.

EACH YEAR I HAVE THE PLEASURE AND HONOR OF NOMINATING YOUNG

MEN AND WOMEN FROM THE 4TH CONGRESSIONAL DISTRICT TO OUR NATION&#39;S

FOUR MILITARY ACADEMIES-�THE MILITARY ACADEMY AT WEST POINT, THE

NAVAL ACADEMY AT ANNAPOLIS, THE AIR FORCE ACADEMY, AND THE MERCHANT

MARINE ACADEMY.

IF ANY HIGH SCHOOL SENIOR IN SOUTHERN WEST VIRGINIA IS INTERESTED

IN ATTENDING ANY OF THESE FINE INSTITUTIONS, THEY SHOULD EITHER

CONTACT MY WASHINGTON D.C. OFFICE, OR ANY OF MY FOUR DISTRICT

OFFICES�-IN BECKLEY, HUNTINTION, LOGAN AND BLUFIELD.

I SHOULD POINT OUT, THAT I DO NOT MAKE THE FINAL SELECTIONS

TO THESE ACADEMIES��ONLY NOMINATIONS. THE ACADEMIES THEMSELVES

MAKE THE FINAL SELECTIONS. WITH THIS IN MIND, I URGE ANY INTERESTED

STUDENT TO CONTACT ME WITHIN THE NEXT FEW WEEKS.

THIS IS CONGRESSMAN NICK RAHALL.


